
 

 

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 

Washington, D.C.  20463 

        May 6, 2022 
 
Dan Tuthill 
Laborers International Union of America 
Local #538 
11 W. Main Street 
E. Galesburg, IL  61430 
      
 RE: MUR 7137 
 
Dear Mr. Tuthill: 
 
 This is to advise you that the file in this matter has been closed and this matter is 
now public.  Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 
days.  See Statement of Policy Regarding Disclosure of Certain Documents in 
Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 (Aug. 2, 2016).  If you have any 
questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1302 or rwolcott@fec.gov. 
 
       Sincerely,  
 
        
 

Ray Wolcott 
 Staff Attorney 

MUR713700223




